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Allen, Amber

From: Liana Davis 
Sent: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 3:17 PM
To: Allen, Amber; Rice, Andrew
Subject: Re: 909 W Annie St - HLC Fees & Notification
Attachments: 909 W Annie St - HLC Fees.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***  

Good morning, all.... 
 
My clients are adamantly opposed to the imposition of historic zoning on their property. 
 
Please consider this a valid petition and let me know if anything else will be required to perfect this right.  
 
Kind regards,  
Liana Davis 
The Permit Lady 

  

 
 
On Tuesday, September 7, 2021, 03:51:57 PM CDT, Allen, Amber wrote:  
 
 

Good afternoon, Liana, 

Your application for Partial Demolition at 909 W Annie Street has been referred to the Historic Landmark Commission 
(HLC) for review. Please see the attached invoice for the review. This invoice will have to be paid prior to September 8, 
2021 in order to get on the HLC agenda. If the invoice is not paid the case will automatically be postponed to the October 
meeting.  

The Historic Landmark Commission meeting will occur: 

Monday, September 27th, 2021 

6:00 P.M. 

Meeting will be held in-person at City Hall. 

  

Please note: The Governor of Texas has approved a request from the Attorney General to lift the current Texas Open 
Meetings Act (TOMA) suspensions that have allowed for virtual meetings. This means starting September 1st, all 
Historic Landmark Commission meetings will be held in person at City Hall. For more information please review the 
City of Austin’s statement here: https://austintexas.gov/news/person-public-meetings-are-back-following-expiry-governors-
covid-19-exemptions 



2

  

Members of the public attending meetings in-person will be required to wear face coverings, regardless of 
vaccination status. Additionally, occupancy limits have been reduced to allow for social distancing and seats have been 
blocked off in Council Chambers.  

The formal meeting agenda and other supporting documents will be posted no later than 3 p.m. on Friday, September 23rd 
on the Historic Landmark Commission 
website:  https://www.austintexas.gov/cityclerk/boards_commissions/meetings/2020_31_1.htm 

Any supplemental materials you wish to provide for the HLC meeting must be sent prior to the meeting for staff and 
Commissioners to have ample time for review. Design changes must be coordinated with staff at least one week prior to 
the meeting date. The deadline to submit presentation materials or public comments is Sunday, September 26th by noon. 

Let me know if you have any questions.  

  

Thank you, 

  

Amber Allen 
Planner II, Historic Preservation Office 
City of Austin – Housing & Planning Department 
T: 512.974.3393  
E: Amber.Allen@austintexas.gov 

  

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links 
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to 
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.  




